
-----Original Message-----
From: toolman.raff@mchsi.com [mailto:toolman.raff@mchsi.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 12:40 AM
To: Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@lakecountyca.gov>; Rob Brown <Rob.Brown@lakecountyca.gov> Subject: 
[EXTERNAL]comment for BoS tomorrow

Lake County Board of Supervisors

To the board on the topic of the letter to governor Newsome on opening up the county.

I had zero luck getting on to the agenda for tomorrow. Can you please read this at the meeting tomorrow?

I would just like to say that Lake county has no active cases of the virus. The 6 people who had it picked it up from 
the bay area.

I thank you for keeping the virus out. Please reward us by letting small businesses open. I have seen 75% of the 
people not wearing masks but we do keep our distance. Thank you for opening the lake but do not understand why 
no motors. You can get farther away from people.

We all have observed the quarantine for 6 weeks. I really do not care what the governor says. He knows nothing of 
how we live in the rural area.

We Jeffersonians want to get back to normal. Please tell our governor we will open Lake county without his 
blessing. I never shop at Wallmart and want to buy from local mom & pop stores.

Thank you
Mike Raffanelli
Lower Lake, Jefferson
994-8259
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